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Director’s News

What’s Happening Centre Information

Visit us at www.bhchildcare.com.au

Aussie Kids Mermaid Waters
4 Rope Court Mermaid Waters QLD 4218

Phone: 07 5578 6444
Email aussiekids@bhchildcare.com.au
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Community EventsFocus of the Month

National Quality Framework UpdatesPolicy Reviews


	Directors News: Firstly we would like to wish all our very special mums, Nan's and special females a Happy Mothers Day for Sunday 13th May. 
Please remember that your account needs to be PAID IN FULL by 9am each Friday. Failure to do this will result in your child's days being suspended or canceled. 
Check your child's room pockets each week. These are located at your child's room entrance. This is where accounts, parent notices etc are placed for you to collect as to on Educa.
Take some time to look at our monthly policies listed in the policy review section of this newsletter and complete the Policy Feedback Form. We appreciate your feedback. The Centre Policy Folder is also located in the foyer for you to look through.
In the mornings please ensure that your child arrives with sunscreen on and if you forget to do this we have our sunscreen station at the front entrance and in the yards for you to use. Just a friendly reminder also that your child has a clean & fresh water bottle each day. You can leave this at the centre and this will be washed and refilled but ensure this is clearly labeled with your child's name. Please feel free at anytime to talk to myself or make an appointment to speak with your child's Educator. We have our Mothers Day Morning Tea at 10am on Friday 11th May. Everyone is welcome. We will be drawing our Mother's Day Raffle on this special day so don't forget to get you $2 raffle ticket to be in the running. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone :-)


Until next month,
Miss Michelle
	What's Happening: We have a very busy month ahead. Please take the time to look over our monthly calender of events to see what we have planned for this month. If there is anything that you would like to share with us please come and see me in the office. Last month the trees were removed from the car park. What a huge difference this has made. The area will be re planted with lots of lovely native plants with new garden beds. We will be updating you with more information once this comes to hand about dates etc.
Thank you for your time, patience and understanding with this.
	Centre Information: With the end of the financial year fast approaching I thought it would be a good idea to explain what Allowable Absences are.

You are entitled to 42 allowable absences each Financial Year (sick days, holidays, absent days, public holidays).
Your reduced holidays are calculated on your child's permanent booking (see below).
5 days = 20 days reduced holidays
4 days = 16 days reduced holidays
3 days = 12 days reduced holidays
2 days = 8 days reduced holidays
1 day = 4 days reduced holidays

Please see office if you are unsure of what you are entitled to.
Thank you,
Miss Michelle
	Month: Month
	1 Heading: BABIES
	Top Text: Hello Baby Room Families,
It is now May… can you believe it! I have enjoyed my first few weeks in the Babies room getting to know your wonderful children and yourselves. We have a new friend that has joined our room, Sophie... Welcome to Aussie Kids. We look forward to spending more time with you and creating a wonderful bond. 
Miss Julianne heads away this month on a European overseas adventure and will be away for 6 weeks. Miss Eden will be working alongside myself, Miss Jess. We wish Miss Julianne safe and happy travels, but we will also miss her.
This month we are going to be focusing on music. The children have shown much enthusiasm for this activity, so we will be extending on this and doing a variety of different activities that will expand their interest.
There are a few children who have not yet brought in a special family photo. Could you please bring them in so we can display them on our family tree wall. 
Thank you, Miss Jess and Miss Julianne xx

	2 Heading: TODDLERS 
	Toddlers: Hi Toddler Families, This month will see fun filled activities and exciting events! Firstly, we would like to wish Mia and Sage a big Happy Birthday! We hope you both have a wonderful day filled with love and lots of cake! This month we will be celebrating Mother’s Day. We will be doing some craft activities and presents for our special mummy’s! Last month we focused on our colours. Each week we did craft activities based on the colours of the rainbow and we were encouraged each day to repeat different colours to greater our knowledge. Our theme for the month of May is Nature! We will be focusing on all things nature. We have a special nature walk/picnic in the park excursion planned. Please look out for the permission form with full details in the next coming weeks. 
Just a few friendly reminders;
Please bring in a family photo, this can have extended family members and family pets also. We would love to display it on our family tree. 
Remember to label all of your child’s belongings this includes all clothing, shoes, drink/milk bottles and formula containers. 
If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to ask. 
Until next month, 
Miss Katie, Miss Melissa & Miss Melinda. 

	3 Heading: JUNIOR KINDY
	Prekindy: Hello Families, April was such a busy month with the Commonwealth Games.  It gave us the chance to challenge our physical strength. We tried our best to replica a few of the sporting games: Discus – beam bag throws, Gymnastics – Rolling polly on the blue mats, Cycling -  Bike races, 100 m sprints -  mini replay. Everyone had a fantastic time, whether it be participating in the games or supporting on the side line cheering on their friends. We also discovered a variety of activities during the week of Anzac Day. We listened to stories, songs and created a few masterpieces with our hands. We have also been concentrating on our colours and shapes. This came upon an interest from the children as they wanted to share what pictures were on there clothes they wore that day. So we took this opportunity to extend on colours and shapes through play. For the month of May we will pick one colour each week to focus on.  Things to do during that week: Dress Up, Bring in something that colour, Take a walk to the park or beach and see what you can find.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO JESSE WHO WILL BE TURNING 3 SOON, WISHING YOU A FUN DAY!!
Mothers Day is just around the corner, so stay tune as we will be celebrating a morning tea with all our beautiful Mummies.  If you have any queries don’t hesitate to talk to your children’s educators.
Thank you until next month,
Miss Sou, Miss Misaki and Miss Shanae xx

	4 Heading: SENIOR KINDY
	4 Text: Hello May, Well the year is off to a flying start and we are already welcoming May and the cooler weather please make sure you are packing a jumper in your child's bag for the afternoon as the big yard tends to get a little cooler. A big welome to Sayda who has moved up from Junior Kindy. Sayda has settled in so well and we love having her in our room for all our adventures. We would like to wish Jayden a Happy 3rd Birthday we hope you have a wonderful day celebrating. We have been focusing on colours in Senior Kindy, the children are doing checklists, flash cards, conversations, art and craft activities to help incorporate this into our program. We have been doing really well. Over the next month your child will receive their colour checklist via educa this is a good indication of where your child is at and some colours that they might need some help with that you might like to work on also and include in your day even on the way to kindy name some things with a colour or at home with your child's toys point out the colours. Grey black and brown are colours all children at this age are still understanding so we will work on these as well. We have also started name cards these are placed on beds for name recognition the children find the letters of their name to identify their beds. We would like to wish all our Mummy's and caregivers a very Happy Mother’s Day. We hope you have a lovely day relaxing and enjoying your special day. We will be doing something special here to celebrate your day on Friday 11th May. Be sure to keep an eye out on educa for when this is announced. A reminder on drink bottles please make sure these are labelled and brought out to the yard with your child. Also reminder to take them home at the end of the week for a good wash.Have a wonderful month any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to talk to your educators Miss Cassandra, Miss Krystal and Miss Taylah.

	5 Heading: PRE SCHOOL
	5 Text: Hello Preschool Families,
Welcome to the month of May. This month see’s the beginning of our program that provides the children with the best start for formal schooling. This involves the children learning the letters of the alphabet, numbers, how to correctly write their names and other writing skills. We begin with a whole week focus on writing names. This is such an important skill for the children to be able to master. We strive to develop this skill in any way that we can over the course of the year, however we also ask that this is happening at home also. Encouraging your child to practice writing their name at home, will improve this skill even further. The next 3 weeks we are focusing on our ‘Letter of the week’ beginning with A. Each week we will focus on the letter, the sound it makes, and words associated with this letter. The children will engage in activities that involve writing, reading, and art and craft activities that are based around the letter of the week. 
There are still children without drink bottles. Can you please make sure your child has a drink bottle every day at Preschool, as the children do a lot of running around and are always eager to have a big drink. 
Until next month 
Miss Casey and Miss Carrie 

	6 Heading: GENERAL
	6 Text: CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE:                   CHECK OUT OUR INSTAGRAM PAGE:
Aussie Kids At Mermaid Waters                                aussiekidsatm

EDUCA:                                                                      EDUCA APPLICATION:
www.educa.com.au                                                    Educa Touch

PRE SCHOOL:
Do you hold a current Health Care Card? If so please bring it in to the office as you maybe eligible for low cost or no cost childcare fees. Eligibility requirements to be met.

Your TRASH is our TREASURE so if you have anything around at home that you don't use anymore then more than likely we will be able to recreate it......

Please ensure your child has a water bottle each day and your child's items are clearly labelled.

MOTHER'S DAY MORNING TEA FRIDAY 11TH MAY 2018 AT 10:00AM 

	Policies: Please take the time to review our monthly Policies. I have also attached a Policy Review Form for you to complete. Your input is greatly appreciated and this is a important process of our Quality Improvement Plan. Each month our Policies are displayed in the foyer and the Policy Folder is also located in the foyer on the book shelf. If you have any questions at anytime please see me in the office or one of the many Educators who will be able to assist you. 

* Behaviour Management
* Positive Behaviour Guidance
* Biting
* Child Protection
* Children’s Birthday & Cultural Celebrations
* Distressed Child
* Service Interactions
* Toys & Personal Belongings
	Community: Event: Surfers Paradise Beachfront Markets  
Date: 2nd  May
Time: 4:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Event: Night Quarter (night markets)  
Date: 4th May
Time: 4:00 pm - 10:00 pm

Event: Tallebudgera Heritage Festival  
Date: 5th May
Time: 1:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Event: Naturally GC Superhero Tree Planting  
Date: 12th May
Time: 9:00 am - 10:30 am

Event: Mother's Day Buffet Breakfast at The Lonestar Tavern  
Date: 13th May
Time: 6:30 am - 10:00 am




 
	Accreditation: Please feel free to speak to myself or one of our wonderful Educators about the National Quality Framework.
We also have lots of literature available for you to read which is located in our foyer.
Each month we also review a Quality Area (7 in total) and the elements that fall in line with that particular Quality Area. I have also attached a short question table and an information sheet in regards to the NQF and Standards. If you could return ASAP that would be greatly appreciated.

Quality Area 5: Relationships with children.
Standard 5.1 – Relationships between educators and children: Respectful and equitable relationships are maintained with each child.
Standard 5.2 – Relationships between children: Each child is supported to build and maintain sensitive and responsive relationships.


	Focus: This month we will be focusing on Safety.
This is very important and we will regularly review this area. At a childcare centre safety is evident in every second of the day.
We ask that you also help us with the safety of the centre, children, staff, families and visitors by: Signing your child in and out each day, observing the parking signs in the car park, not leaving children unattended in the car while dropping your child to care, closing the gates behind you, ensuring that all items are labelled and packed away correctly, ensuring that you notify a staff member that your child has arrived or is leaving, making sure that siblings are not left unattended in the yards in the morning or afternoons and do not collect or drop off a child as this is a vital time for communication and a child under the age of 16 is not allowed to sign a child in or out.
Thank you and we really appreciate your assistance and input to anything in relation to safety as Aussie Kids.


